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Ref.: T 318.30 - AP044111 (ATM) 28 March 20 1 1 

Subject: 1) PBN Workshop (New Delhi, India, 9-12 May 201 1) 
2) PBN Implementation Seminar 201 1 (New Delhi, India, 10-11 May 2011) 
3) PBNlTF18 (New Delhi, India, 12-13 May 2011) 

Action required: To reply as soon as possible 

I have the honour to advise that due to interest from States and organizations involved in 
PBN, a PBN Seminar has been added to the programme, prior to the PBN Task Force Meeting 
(PBNTFIS). The Seminar is expected to involve interactive presentations that are intended to focus on the 
progress, barriers and innovations in PBN implementation and is aimed at people that are already 
involved in PBN. 

The PBN Seininar has only been possible because of the support of the gracious host, 
Airports Authority of India, and is planned for Tuesday, 10 May and Wednesday, 1 1 May 201 1. 

The Seminar will largely run in parallel to the Workshop, except it starts a day later. As 
this is a change to the original notification, participants are asked to reconsider whether they wish to 
attend the Workshop (Monday, 09 May - Thursday morning, 12 May 201 I), which is intended for 
people that have not had the same level of exposure to PBN as those in the Seminar, or the Seminar itself 
(Tuesday, 10 May - Wednesday, 11 May). If there are any changes in participation, please advise the 
Regional Office so we can reallocate space (the Workshop is limited to 40 participants). 

The Seminar offers an opportunity for entities other than International Organizations and 
States to be involved in presentations. Therefore the Regional Office would like to particularly promote 
interest from those organizations that have specialist knowledge in the barriers and innovations for PBN 
implementation. 

The Task Force meeting itself remains unchanged, and is scheduled for the afternoon of 
Thursday, 12 May and on Friday, 13 May 201 1. 

Accept, SirMadam, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

y ~ o k h t a r  A. Awan 
,&I Regional Director 
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